
 

Safety Recall Notice 
 

SUBJECT: DEWALT Model DWS779, DWS780 and DHS790 Miter Saws (see below) 

 

We are contacting you because our records indicate that you may have purchased one of the 

following products.  In cooperation with Health Canada, we are recalling those products to 

address a rear guard assembly that can break or detach, posing an injury hazard to the user. 

 

The following models are affected: 

 

This recall involves DEWALT Model DWS779, DWS780 and DHS790 (designated DHS790AB 

or DHS790AT2 on the carton) Miter Saws.  The saws have a yellow body with black accents and 

the DEWALT logo.  The model number is printed on the saw’s nameplate.  Only saws with date 

codes 2019 04 through 2022 04 are affected.  See the images below for model number and date 

code locations. If your saw does not have a date code or you cannot locate it, please contact us.                                                                             

   
 

 
Saws with a green dot on the name plate rating label or a black dot on the arm of the saw (shown 

below) are already inspected and not affected. 

                     
 

 

DWS779/DWS780 

Date Code 

Model Number 

DHS790 

If your saw is affected, STOP USING IT IMMEDIATELY and contact 
DEWALT to obtain a free repair kit using any of these options: 

1. Go to: https://www.dewalt.ca/miter-saw-recall 

2. Scan this QR code on the right: 
3. Call toll free 1-800-990-6421 between 8 a.m. and 6 p.m., 

Eastern Time, M-F 

SCAN HERE 

TO GET A 

FREE 

REPAIR KIT  

https://www.dewalt.ca/miter-saw-recall

